
   Star of the 

week 

Max   

Happy Birthday 

to  

Zach        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Next week – 

Making Friends 

 
 

 Dates to remember:  

 

Wednesday 6th September  

Term 1 begins. 

2nd October – Rags2Riches 

Thursday 26th October 

End of Term 1 

Halloween Trail 

Saturday 28th October 10am – 2pm 

Friday 27th October 

KSPG CLOSED - INSET 

Monday 6th November 

Term 2 begins. 

 

Please remember RAINCOATS 

If your child is poorly, please. 

 DO NOT bring them to session. 

 This week we have had lots of fun exploring, 

investigating, and playing, especially outside. We 

have spent time looking for fossils and treasure in 

the construction and sand area. We enjoyed cooking 

in the mud kitchen where children said they were 

making “Strawberry pies”, “chocolate cake” and 

“cookies”. We use the reels to build some tall towers 

and talked about the difference between the tower 

and ourselves. As part of our maths champions 

programme, we explored speed and distance by 

rolling a variety of cars down the tubes which the 

children enjoyed so much they continued this play 

themselves. Our phonics this week is based around 

Pets, so Karen kindly brought her baby rabbit in for 

the children to see and stroke – thank you Karen. 

Please remember to park responsibility and respectfully for                                           

All of our children and our neighbours. 
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